
24th February 2023 

Year 1 News    
This week in Year 1 
             
This week in art we started our new topic of collage. We drew a picture and  then cut out          
pieces of paper into small squares to fill (colour) the picture.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week we wore our headbands that we made in art. We wore them to fundraise for Young 
Minds—a charity to support young people’s mental health.  
To donate please use this link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/kingsgate-primary-school-fundraising-for-youngminds-trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 3 sounds Set 2 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/LegQxQI3/6cQWT5bM
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/JAemc9fd/ynJN3hfu
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/EFSYiYza/NPWmmKd2


Next week in Year 1 

Writing: Aaaarrgghh, Spider! 
 
Next week we will continue to read our book 
Aaaarrgghh, Spider! by Lydia Monks.  
 
We will be writing a fact file about what spiders 
look like, what they eat, and where the live.  

Maths: Money 
 

Next week we will be looking at the value of 
different coins and notes and putting them in 
order.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these 
words: 

 
appearance 

 
diet  habitat 

 
dull  emergency  

Science: Materials 
 
Next week will test a range of different             
materials to find out which ones are shiny and 
which ones are not shiny.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSHE: Living in the wider world  
 
Next week we will make a poster about what 
to do we need help, including in an             
emergency. Our poster will include people in 
our community who can help us.   
  
 
 
 
 
 

Art: Collage 
 

Next week we will to draw a picture and then 
use the various materials, paint and glues to 
create a scene.  
 

 
 
 
 


